
 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL   
RFP No. 14-12S 

Surplus Space Opportunity 
 
 

Invitation 
 
The Board of Education of School District No. 43 (Coquitlam), invites Proposals from 
Proponents interested in providing a Before and After School Care Operation for the licensed use 
of a single classroom at Hazel Trembath Elementary located in Port Coquitlam.   

 
This opportunity is advertised and can be obtained on the BC Bid website www.bcbid.gov.bc.ca 
and this document is available for downloading at this site. Alternatively, this document is 
available at no cost and can be picked up at the Board’s Office, Purchasing Department, 550 
Poirier St, Coquitlam, BC. 
 

SITE VISIT:  
Hazel Trembath Elementary School 

1278 Confederation Dr. 
Port Coquitlam, BC 

Thursday, December 12th, 2013 
 2:00 p.m. local time 

 
 

Closing date and time: 
Thursday, December 19, 2013 

15:00 Hours (3 P.M.) Local Time 
 
 

 
For more information, contact: 

          Sharon Thompson 
          Purchasing Services Manager 
          Telephone # 604 939-9201 

                      Facsimile # 604 939-4492 
                      Email: purchasing@sd43.bc.ca                                                                                              

  
 
 

http://www.bcbid.gov.bc.ca/

